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 PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

 

 

JUNE DOOR ENTRY CODES 

   OWNER CODE:  341 

   VENDOR CODE:   222 

For your security the      

Vendor door code will 

change periodically please 

check with office. 

Mike McBride  

To all Creciente Homeowners: 

The Garage project is in full swing 

and “knock on wood” all is moving 

forward without any issues.  The 

noise and mess seem to be minimal 

and we hope this continues.   

Remember to tell your contactors to 

check in and out with the office.  Al-

so remind them to use the elevator 

pads and runners in the hallways.  

We all need to work together! 

Enjoy your Summer and I look for-

ward to seeing all of you return in 

the fall! 



Dear Owners, 

If you have any large deliveries or construction 

schedules, please advise delivery drivers to check in 

at the office located in the South building for instruc-

tions.  No truck larger than a Box Truck, except pick 

ups are allowed into the fountain area on the North 

and South buildings.  We have security cameras in 

the office.  If there is any property damage during a 

delivery, the owner will be sent a bill.  Thank you for 

your cooperation. 

A reminder to all to PLEASE be patient and co-

operative during our Garage Deck Project.  

Many owners are being denied their parking 

space due to the construction so we are asking 

everyone to be patient and understanding if 

your spot is being occupied.  This project is ex-

pected to continue through the Summer!  Thank 

you kindly for your understanding! 

Starting in June we have a new cleaning 

service.  Jan Pro Cleaning Systems will be 

on property Monday through Friday.  We 

are excited to have them and are confi-

dent that we will be pleased with their 

service. 


